
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
RESULTS OF THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION FOR THE 

UPGRADING AS PROFESSIONAL ELECTRONICS ENGINEER 
 
 
 

            The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) announces that 1 passed the 
technical evaluation for the upgrading as Professional Electronics Engineer given by the 
Board of Electronics Engineering in Manila this October 2014.   
 
 The members of the Board of Electronics Engineering are Engr. Alnar L. Detalla, 
Chairman, Engr. Enrico Claro R. Delmoro and Engr. Herminio J. Orbe, Members. 
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SEQ. NO.            N A M E 

  

1 BALBOA, MARIO  AGUILAR 

                    NOTHING FOLLOWS---------------------- 

    

 

Manila, Philippines 

October 22, 2014  

 

 

 

RECOMMENDING APPROVAL: 

 

 

    (orig. signed) 

        ALNAR L. DETALLA 

            Chairman    

Board of Electronics Engineering 

 

 

 

 

               APPROVED: 

  

 

     (orig. signed)                                                      

ANGELINE T. CHUA CHIACO 

                                                   Acting Chairperson   


